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Townsend, Erle

From: geomontee@ainop.com

Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 1:07 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: AGAINST rules promoting EVs in Maine

Categories: Red Category

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Board of environmental protection: My wife and I are AGAINST any rules or laws fostering 

sales and ownerships of electric vehicles. For our limited income as well as the future 

prosperity of our 14 grandchildren, any such rule or law would be prohibitively expensive AND 

imprudent as the vehicles do not operate well in the winter. 

Sincerely, George & Faith Montee, 171 Houlton Rd, Fort Fairfield, ME 04742. Phone #207-472-

5541 


